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Due to severe flooding at our office we are encountering delays in re-opening this morning.

If you are struggling to reach anyone via our main number please use 0116 507 5922.

Please note - as we are moving premises there will be limited support this week and your
support tickets may encounter delays.

Thank you for your patience

Xpon Wireless Team
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